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Rotary Holiday – Mothers Union Caravan at Rockley Park. 
 
A family – 2 adults and 4 children - from the Friary and recommended by 
the Health Visitor Service went on the holiday from 21st – 28th October 
(school holiday). The family really enjoyed their time away but due to 
family reasons had to cut the holiday short by 2 days. 
Cost to club - £180 for hire of caravan; £100 spending money. The 
family had their own transport. 
 
Rotary Pantomime visit 
 
Woodford Valley Primary School ( 12 tickets plus one for Rotarian) and 
Manorfields (22 tickets) were booked for Tuesday 5th December at 
10:30am to see Jack in the Beanstalk. 
Both schools were very grateful for the opportunity to take their special 
needs children and said it was an excellent Pantomime. 
Total cost  £357 (this includes interval ice creams for Manorfields 
Primary School). 
 
Tesco Christmas Bucket Collection 
 
Salisbury Rotary was fortunate  to be given Saturday 23rd December to 
do a collection for the charity fund. 
A total of £614.79 was raised from the general public. 
Our grateful thanks have been sent to the Manager of Tesco Extra and 
to Gilbert the Tesco Community Champion. 
Grateful thanks to all Rotarians who helped to collect. 
A request has been made to do a bucket collection next Christmas. 
 
Funding Request 
 
Harnham Day Centre Christmas Dinner was held on 18th December.  
Salisbury Rotary gave £200 to fund the Christmas dinner and an email 
of thanks and photos has been circulated around the club. 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 


